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TO:  EAGLE RIDGE DRAIN DISTRICT PROPERTY OWNERS 

 

FROM: JOE BUSH, OTTAWA COUNTY WATER RESOURCES COMMISSIONER 

 

DATE:  JULY 12, 2018 

 

RE:  EAGLE RIDGE DRAIN CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The Eagle Drain Project is scheduled to begin construction the week of July 16.  We are informing the property 

owners in the drainage district of the anticipated project schedule and providing you with contact information 

should you have questions about its progress during construction.  Know that we are committed to minimizing 

any inconvenience from this construction as much as possible, however portions of the construction have some 

significant work taking place that may be a temporary disruption.  We are convinced that when the work is 

complete this will be a significant improvement to the storm water infrastructure in the area and helping to 

reduce flooding of properties while providing water quality benefits. 

 

Schippers Excavating, Inc. of West Olive, MI has been selected as the project Contractor, having been the 

lowest responsible bidder.  They are likely to begin mobilization and construction the week of July 16.  The 

expected duration of the project is 8 weeks.   

 

Note that these dates are only estimates from the Contractor and may be affected by the weather or other 

unexpected issues.  Future updates regarding the schedule will be provided on the Ottawa County website at 

https://www.miottawa.org/Departments/Drain/eagleridge.htm 

 

Eng., Inc. is the Engineer for the Eagle Ridge Drain project.  For your convenience, we have provided the 

following contact information for those overseeing the work, as follows: 

 

Eng., Inc. Office .........................................................(616) 743-7070 

Jacob Rickner, Construction Inspector ......................(616) 322-5710 

Ryan McEnhill, PE, Project Manager ........................(616) 743-3020 

OCWRC Office…………………………………… ..(616) 994-4530 

 

Please feel free to reach out to any of us if you have any questions or concerns during construction. 

It is an honor and a privilege to serve as your Water Resources Commissioner in Ottawa County. 

 

cc: Jonathan Seyferth, City of Coopersville 

 Bill Sahlberg, Polkton Township 

 Josh Westgate, Wright Township 

Joe Bush 
Commissioner 

 
Linda Brown 
Chief Deputy 
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